The Lady Bucks
Will be hosﬂng a softball clinic on SQTurday, Jcmuary 8, 2022

The Lady Bucks are coached by an lllinois Hall of Famer, Coach Steele
The records for The Lad\/ Bucks are:
2021: 30-3 2020: 9-0 2019:26-4 2018: 34-3

The softball camp will include \eam'\ng 5\‘\d'\ng, ﬂe\d‘\ng, Throvvmg, h'\ﬁ'\ng,
and base running,
Each attendee will receive a t-shirt.

Carmp is $25 per girl. Family rates: 2 for $40, 3 or more $15 per girl
Kindergarten - 2nd grade camp will be held 9:00am - 11:00am
3rd-5th grade camp will be held 11:30am - 1:30pm
oth-8th grade camp will be held 2:00pm - 4:00pm

Reg'\sfmﬂon and en’rry fee must be furned in b\/ December 16, 2021

Student Name:
Grade: Shirt Size:
Parent Name:

Parent Contact Phone Number:

Emergency Name and Phone number (if parent can not be
reached):




